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Story and photos by Arlene Herrero, 
Club Products Manager

On March 10, the Port Police Association
held a general membership meeting to

introduce the association’s new board and gen-
eral council. The meeting took place at the Ports
o’ Call Restaurant in San Pedro.

Here’s the new leadership:
n President: Officer Livanios J. Pilitsis
n Vice President: Masaki Imoto
n Treasurer: Officer Koyohiko Amano
n Secretary: Sr. Lead Officer Cheryl 

Morris-Dorries
n Director: Officer Jeffrey Shanaphy
n Director: Officer Aldo Morales
n Director: Officer David Cervantes, and
n Director Sergeant’s Group: Sgt. Glenn

Twardy

The Club congratulates the new leadership, and
thanks Officer Livani Pillitsis and SLO Cheryl Morris-
Dorries for their assistance in producing this article.

Port Police Assn.’s New Leadership
Port Police Association introduces new board and council.

From left: Officer Chris Brincat, 3.5 years of City service,
Club Member; and Officer Brandon Hamasaki, 2 years of
City service, Club Member.

From left: Officer Francisco Nunez, 2 years of City service,
Club Member; and Officer David Cervantes, 7 years of
City service, Club Member.

From left: Sgt. Ian Schunke, 9 years of City service, Club Member; Sgt. Rosario Ferrara, 7 years of City service, Club
Member; Officer Brandon Smith, 8 years of City service, Club Member; Officer Sonia Estevez, 9 years of City service,
Club Member; and Officer Jose Alvarez, 2.5 years of City service, Club Member.

Club CEO John Hawkins provides benefit information to Club
Members Officer Derrick Pitman, 3 years of City service; Officer
Nick Marbach, 3 years of City service; and Officer Luis Bautista, 
3 years of City service.

Officer Livani Pillitsis, President, Port
Police Association.

From left: Officer Kely Baldwin, 3.5 years of City service,
Club Member; Officer Danny Meadows, 2 years of City
service, Club Member; Officer Fernando Martinez, 5 years
of City service, Club Member; and Officer Dong Lee, 
7 years of service, Club Member.

Michael Duvant, Vice President,
PORAC.

Port Police Officer Cheryl Morris-
Dorries, Madame Secretary, Port
Police Association.

California State Attorney General
Steve Cooley.

City Attorney Carmen Trutanich
thanks everyone for their support.

Dieter Dammeier, General Counsel,
Law Offices of Lackie, Dammeier
and McGill.

Arlene Herrero, Product Manager, gives an overview of
Port Police benefits.

HARBOR

1-48_Alive_May10_v7.qxd  4/28/10  3:06 PM  Page 11


